
 

                                                           

The Lands Ladies will meet Thur.,       

Aug.1st at 7:00 p.m. at the church for a 

Mission Workshop. Plans will be 

worked out for the Fall Bazaar along 

with other topics of interest. 

 

 

Trinity Women will meet at 

Laura’s Lattes on Wednesday, 

Aug. 21st at 9:30 a.m. Make plans 

to attend! 

 

 

 

 

 

Moe Parish will once again have the opportunity to serve  

at The Banquet. This year is tentatively planned for  

August 28th from 5:15 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  It takes several 

people and financial resources to successfully serve several 

hundred people an evening meal. 6 workers are needed 

from 2-5 p.m. to prepare the food and 20 workers are 

needed to serve the meal from 5:15-8:00.   Watch for more 

information and a final date in upcoming bulletins and 

sign-up sheets that will be out the first part of August. 

Please sign-up where needed and/or consider giving a 

monetary donation. It’s a wonderful opportunity to serve 

our community! 

 

Lands Ladies will meet at Lands 

at 9:00 a.m. on Aug. 8th to travel 

to Sioux Falls for an outing at 

Unique Junque Designs 3011 E. 

10th St. beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

until about 12:30 p.m. Over 100 project ideas ($15-$55) can 

be seen on their Facebook page. Pick the project that day. 

Next will be lunch and then the plan is to visit a few of the 

Senior ladies from church for fellowship. Please let Laurie 

Cole or Kim Sogn know if you are planning to attend. Hope 

you can join us and bring your friends and family as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date!   

    The 6th Annual “Praising in the Prayer Garden” Concert 

and Fundraising event will be held on Sunday, August 11th 

from 4-7 p.m. at the Garden. Hamburgers, hot dogs, brats, chips, 

and cold bottled water will be served starting at 5:15 p.m. 

following the first round of entertainment. Pie & Ice Cream, root 

beer floats, and ice cream sundaes will also be available. The 

entertainment will start at 4:00 p.m. and continue until about 

5:15 p.m. and then begin again after supper and continue until 

about 7:00 p.m. This year will feature more of a Variety Show 

format as there will be several different groups and individuals 

sharing their talents. Please watch for bulletin announcements 

and flyers at church and around the community for more details. 

Bring your family, friends, and lawn chairs for a fun evening of 

entertainment. Consider a donation to this ongoing project 

through purchasing an engraved paver(s) and/or a monetary 

donation for the many upcoming tasks planned. Come see the 

progress made on current projects!  

 

 

   Remember to check your mailboxes from 

time to time for any mail/correspondence. It 

is a handy way to keep in touch with any  

church related items. Also, please let Pastor 

Chris or Paul Sogn know of any prayer requests or other 

important information. As always, it will be kept in 

confidence unless you specifically want it shared with 

members/public. 


